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Chair Helm, Vice-Chair Hartman and Owens, and members of the Committee. 

 

I am writing to provide a neutral testimony on the recently proposed bill HB3222 that 

appropriates funds from the General Fund to the Oregon Department of 

Administrative Services for distribution to the High Desert Partnership for specified 

purposes. I have carefully reviewed the provisions of this bill and considered its 

potential impact on the community. 

 

I understand that this bill has been declared an emergency, effective on passage, 

and aims to allocate funds to the High Desert Partnership for certain purposes. While 

I appreciate the intention to support community development and economic growth, I 

believe that it is important to carefully review the details of this proposal before 

making a final decision. 

 

It is my responsibility to represent the best interests of our districts and ensure that 

taxpayer funds are used efficiently and effectively. Therefore, I urge the legislature to 

review the provisions of this bill thoroughly and evaluate its potential impact on our 

community before making a final decision. 

 

Thank you for considering my views on this important matter. I look forward to 

working together to promote the welfare and prosperity of our districts. 


